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RE: DA2019/1478 - 1 Narrabeen Park Parade NORTH NARRABEEN NSW 2101

Dear Mr Collier,

I wish to object to this application
DA 2019/1478.

I am requesting that my personal information (e.g. phone number, address, name, email 
address) will be redacted.

I am objecting because I am convinced that the Norfolk Island Pines that make this such a 
lovely area could be at risk of dying from damage to their roots.

These Norfolk Island Pines are part of the heritage of the area, an area I have lived in and 
valued for over 60 years. The council needs to value trees as part of our natural heritage. This 
development should not be approved as it is probable that these Norfolk pines will probably die 
within a few years of the development. It will take a lifetime to replace them if they die.

The land that they propose to develop is crown land. Crown land is for all of society, not just 
one user. This area adjacent to the car park is used by many people in the Northern Beaches.

As a person who walks regularly in the area, I find it is usually quiet from about 9 pm. I did not 
support having loud music played outdoor until 10 pm for 3 nights a week. The 
commercialisation of the area will change the ambience for both local residents and users of 
the caravan park.

Thank you for allowing me to comment.

Yours sincerely,

From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 9/06/2020 10:38:31 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission




